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If someone else would like to receive these UPdates, please send
an e-mail to Mary_Frederickson@sdb.uscourts.gov.

New Member

Please welcome Anthony Hohn to the group.

Nationwide Filings Down 12 Percent in 2013

According to statistics recently released by the Administrative
Office of the U.S. Courts, 1,071,932 bankruptcy cases were filed
nationwide in 2013, a 12 percent decrease from 2012.  South
Dakota bankruptcy filings dropped 15 percent in 2013.

The states with the most per capita bankruptcy filings in 2013
were Tennessee, Georgia, Alabama, Utah, and Indiana.  The
states with the fewest per capita filings were Alaska, North
Dakota, Vermont, South Dakota, and Texas.

Link

Previous Bankruptcy UPdates

As always, should you have questions regarding this UPdate or
anything else concerning your dealings with the Court or the
Clerk’s office, please let us know.

http://www.sdb.uscourts.gov/news

